
 

 

 
Memorandum No. 23-13 

 

 DATE:   April 3, 2023  

  TO:   Carla Byrd, General Services Director         
  
  FROM:     Anthony Alhashemi, Project Manager                
 

SUBJECT:  T-36-22–Furnish and Install Ice Machine- Bid Award Recommendation 
  ______________________________________________________________________ 

 
The above referenced project consists of furnishing ice machine equipment for the project 
located at Alsdorf Park, 2901 NE 14th St, Pompano Beach, FL 33062.  

 
On January 25, 2023 bids were opened for the subject project and the supplier, Kooler Ice, Inc, 
submitted the only response in the amount of $111,250.00. Staff performed an evaluation of the 
supplier’s references, qualifications and prior work history, which concluded satisfactory results. 
Consequently, staff recommends awarding this project to the lowest, and only responsive bidder, 
Kooler Ice, Inc., in the amount of $111,250.00. 

 
The executed Bid Award Recommendation is attached. 
 
Please prepare a consent agenda package for presentation and approval at the next available 
Commission meeting. Please notify me once the agenda items are imputed in Granicus for final 
review. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 954-786-4029 
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